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Goodwin Lane Road Closure at Alligator Creek 

 

New Braunfels, Texas —  Due to recent heavy rains, the road conditions on Goodwin Lane at the Alligator 
Creek have significantly deteriorated, creating a safety hazard for the traveling public.  Therefore, that 
portion of the roadway is now closed and marked off with barricades. 
 
That closure will remain in place until road crews are able to repair the damage to the road surface.  In the 
meantime, drivers are encouraged to find an alternate route.  The Comal ISD has also been notified so that 
bus routes can be adjusted for students going to Oak Creek Elementary School. 
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